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From the Principal 

 

Curriculum Day  
Tomorrow is our second curriculum day for the 
year and students are not required at school.  
All staff will be participating in working on improving their 
Numeracy teaching skills.  This means we are looking at how we 
can better assist your child in maths. 
 
First Aid 
This week our students have been involved in learning the 
necessary skills of First Aid. It was great to see so many of our 
students learning how to apply simple bandages and know what 
number to call for emergency services if required. The 
instructors were very complementary of our school and 
impressed with how well our students participated, listened and 
behaved during the sessions. Thank you to all the students for 
upholding our school values.  
 
Volley Ball  
Our Senior students have been working on their volleyball skills 
over the past week.  We have had coaches come out from 
School Sport Victoria to give some valuable coaching drills and 
skills to help our students develop their skills in playing 
volleyball.  Well done to all students who participated. 
 
Attendance 
Attendance at school plays a critical part in your child’s ability to 
achieve at school.  Extended holidays are things that we ask you 
to consider very carefully as time away from school impacts 
your child’s learning. We understand that children get sick and 
we encourage you to keep them at home while they recover 
from illness and then return to school once they have 
recovered. 
 

Justin Thompson 

Principal 

 

TOMORROW - Friday 15th February 2019  Curriculum Day 
 

NO STUDENTS TO ATTEND SCHOOL 

http://www.coralparkps.vic.edu.au


THANK YOU 

Thank you to all the parents and families who have donated uniforms. 
We always appreciate donations of uniforms your children 
have grown out of or no longer require, as we like having 
plenty of spares in our sickbay and any excess uniform 
goes to our second hand uniform stall  to be available for 
sale on assembly days. 
 

BOOK CLUB 

Scholastic Book Club brochures were sent home last week. Orders can 
be done online, or completed forms can be returned to the school 

with the correct money. All Book Club orders 
must be completed by Friday 22nd February.  

 

STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCE 

The Department of Education and Training requests schools remind 
parents that students are NOT covered for personal injury which may 
occur on the school premises by the schoolΩs insurance. If parents 
wish to have their child covered for accidents or injury whist at 
school, it is recommended they make sure their family health          
insurance is up to date. There are also student accident policies    
available through many insurance companies. 
 

CAMPS, SPORTS  AND EXCURSIONS FUND 

CSEF is an annual payment available to eligible families, to be used      
towards school Camps, Sports and Excursions. CSEF application forms 
must be returned by Friday 22nd February. You will also need to bring 
your Healthcare card to the office for us to verify & copy. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Breakfast Club is in the art room from 8.30am each day.  
Remember that you can learn better if you have eaten 
a fulfilling breakfast, so call in for free toast, a baked 
bean jaffle or fruit. 

Thank you to Woolworths Hampton Park for 
continually donating bread for Breakfast Club. 

 

Reminders 
 

 

Year 6 Polo Tops 
All orders and payments 
 due by Friday 22nd February 

 
 

Prep & Junior Life                 
Education Incursion 

All permission slips & payments 
 due by Friday 22nd February 

 
 

Booklists 
Payment is now OVERDUE. 
Please ensure payment is 
made so your child receives  

their full bookpack. 
 

 

Diary Dates 

 

FEBRUARY 
 

Friday 15th February 

Curriculum Day 

No students at school 

 

Friday 22nd February 

Year 6 Polo Top Orders Due 
 

Assembly 2.50pm in the MPC 

Item by S12 - All welcome 

 
Tuesday 26th February 

Open Night 

5 - 7pm 

 

Wednesday 27th February 

Reading Club starts 

 

MARCH 
 

Friday 1st March 

Assembly 2.50pm in the MPC 

Item by M15 - All welcome 

 

Friday 1st & Monday 4th March 

Prep & Junior 

Life Education Incursion 
 

 
 

OPEN NIGHT 
ôGetting to Know Youõ BBQ 

 

Tuesday 26th February 

5pm – 7pm 
 

 
Students and their families are warmly invited to come along for 

an informal afternoon & evening of games and a sausage sizzle. 

There will be information sessions throughout the afternoon and 

a chance to ask any general questions you have. 
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First Aid in Schools  
This week all Coral Park Students took part in a free first aid incursion here at school with St Johns  
Ambulance. First Aid is about learning what to do if you are the first helper on the scene and students 
learnt how to look after themselves and those around them.  
The senior students focused on treating burns and revision of CPR. We learnt that skin is the largest 
organ of the body and there are different layers of skin and the level of burn represents how deep the 
burn is. We then refreshed our knowledge of DRSABC and are ready to help in an emergency! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The middle students went through some revision of how to safely assess a dangerous situation. We 
discussed how to call for an ambulance, the questions they will ask, as well as ensuring we all knew 
our home address in case we needed to tell an emergency worker over the phone. The middles then 
went through DRSAB and focused on how to check if someone is breathing and how to put  people 
into the recovery position safely. We then practised this with a partner! It was a really enjoyable and 
informative session. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The junior students learnt how to make an emergency phone call from a mobile phone, even if it is 
locked. We also discussed the importance of washing our hands before and after performing first aid, 
as well as learning about how to put a bandage on someoneΩs arm, in case they get a cut. 
 

The prep students learnt about what an ΨemergencyΩ is and the steps to take when an emergency    
occurs through the use of the picture story book ΨThe Day Johnny Bear became a SUPERHERO!Ω       
Students were able to explain that you call ΨлллΩ in an emergency, D is for danger, R is for response,    
S is for send (for help). 
 

It is wonderful to know that all of our students were able to learn some first aid skills or refresh the 
knowledge they have in case they ever need to respond to a first aid emergency. 



 

www.campaustralia

 

Tuesday        
is school        
banking day 

 

Encourage your child to become      
a good saver by making regular   
deposits into their bank account.  

 

Tips for easing kids into OSHC 
  

Attending before and after school care for the first time can be an overwhelming experience for children, particularly if they are also settling into 
school for the first time. We have a few tips for parents to ease children into our program and make the transition as seamless as possible.  
 
Four tips to help your child feel comfortable in OSHC: 

Give your child as much advance warning as you can that theyôll be coming to Camp Australia. 
Pop into our service with your child so they can meet our team and find out what kind of activities they can look forward to. 
Speak with our service Coordinator if your child is nervous and let us know how your child felt after their first visit. 
If there is something in particular your child would like to play with when theyôre in our care, encourage them to tell us or let us know        

in the session.   
 
Itôs all about seeing the experience through your childôs eyes and acknowledging that it might be a bit scary to try something new. Weôre here to 
make before and after school care visits the best experience possible ï for your child and for parents. 
 
Program Details  
To find out more about our OSHC program visit our website at www.campaustralia.com.au or call our friendly Customer Care Team on    
1300 105 343. The team are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week ï except National Public Holidays.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 
From the Team at Camp Australia 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

